
New York State Fair Report 
AWSC August 8, 2015 

 
  The State Fair is a few short weeks away. I am happy to say that at this point 75% of the 
slots have been filled. (as of 7/23 there were 73 out of 96) All most all shifts have at least 1 
person signed up; there are 5 slots that do not have any coverage. (again as of 7/23) I hope you 
will take this information back to your Districts and talk about people filling those few final 
spaces. 
 
 The committee met for the final time on August 2. We will be finalizing some issues. 
Including written guidelines for those working, contacting people to remind them of shifts, set up 
before the fair and take down. Also do we rent tables and chairs from the fair or bring our own. 
We also want to figure how we will count the number of people who visit our booth. 
 
 Materials that we will have available to hand out have been ordered and most are here. 
The signs have been ordered. Tickets will be picked up in the next week and can then be mailed 
out. 
 
 I will have a final report for the Fall Assembly. While we have had to spend some money 
we did not plan on we should still have spent less than originally planned on. The discount on the 
booth rent was a big help. Because we are a not for profit and will not be selling any 
merchandize we qualified for a 75% discount in the booth rent.   


